Stolen ATV Investigation - 2019
CFMOTO CFORSE 800xc

Written by Matt Weir | April 10, 2024 at 10:10:am

File: 24-2402
The Saint John Police are seeking the public’s assistance in locating a stolen ATV.
It is alleged that:

Between the evening of Monday, April 08, 2024, and the morning of Tuesday,
April 09, a 2019 black CFMOTO CFORCE 800xc (NB licence plate YA9498) as
shown in the photograph, was stolen from the area of Midwood Avenue in East
Saint John.

Anyone that locates the ATV or anyone with information is asked to contact the
Saint John Police Force at 1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous,
contact Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S.
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